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Newsletter No 37                                                 Thursday November 15th, 2018  

                                                   PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

 

St Josephôs School is a Catholic Community in the Josephite tradition where we learn 

and grow in the Spirit together.  {ǘΦ WƻǎŜǇƘΩǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜǎ ǘƘŜ ¢ŀǳƴƎǳǊǳƴƎ 
people, the traditional custodians of the land on which our school is situated. We commit 
ourselves to actively work alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.  

 



Welcome to the end of Week 6 , Term 4. Welcome to the end of Week 6 , Term 4.  
 

 

Uniform Upgrade. 
We have some exciting news with an upgrade proposed for our school 

uniform. We are changing our polo tops to a dark navy with pale blue 

inserts. These will be for all students with our year sixes having their names printed 

on the back. The logo will be orange which picks up the colours from our logo. The 

logo would be orange outline with the orange cross and the SJS in the pale blue 

(see pictures). 

The P and F have generously offered to purchase 2 shirts for each student so that 

we can begin the change over, consistently across the school. We thank them for 

their generous donation. Of course, extras will be available for you to purchase, if you need/want more.  

We will have long sleeve options available. 

We propose to collect as many of our old polos as we can and send them to a charity. 

 

Fundraising Opportunity  
I received this notification this week. 

 

Bunnings BBQ. Congratulations!  Your organisation has been allocated the following fundraising sausage 
sizzle date: DATE: 16th June 2019 
  
Is someone able to attend the meeting at 6pm on 22nd November? 

 

There will is a compulsory information night held on Thursday the 22nd of November starting at 6pm. Your 
group is required to send a representative to this night. 

Is someone able to attend?  

 

Please note: To assist Bunnings with the large number of requests we receive, if we have not received your 
Streatrader by four weeks prior to your sausage sizzle date your scheduled date may be cancelled and 
issued to another community group. 

  
.ǳƴƴƛƴƎǎΩ ǘǊŀŘƛƴƎ ƘƻǳǊǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ŀǊŜ тŀƳ-7pm. We ask that your sausage sizzle is operational 
between 9.00am ς 4.00pm as a minimum, throughout the prime selling period. 

  
This is an opportunity for your ogranisation to generate substantial fundraising therefore it is important 
that you order and bring adequate supplies to maximize this opportunity. 
  
If your group sells out of sausages/bread prior to 4pm on the day, you will be required to purchase more 
products, continuing the sausage sizzle offer to customers until 4pm. 

  
We wish you all the best with your fundraising endeavors 
and look forward to the opportunity of supporting your 
organisation. 
  
If you have any queries, please contact me. 

  
Regards, 
Jillian Goodman 
Activities Organiser 
Bunnings Shepparton 
 

 

 



Remembrance Day. 
A big thank you to those families who attended the Remembrance Day Service last Sunday. We had a great 

roll up from across the school with Hugh McKeown doing a great job with the reading of Flanders Fields 

and Holly and Lara-Rae laying the wreath.     

 

St Vincent de Paul Collection 
At this time of the year we have a collection for St Vinnies of non perishable goods, for people in need in 

our community. We will have some baskets in the foyer for the children to put their donations in. Please 

make sure they are in date.  

 

Breakfast. 
Over the next 2 Mondays, Tim has offered to cook some bacon, sausages and toast for the students to have 

for breakfast starting at 8.30. Information went home about this yesterday.   

 

Tennis 
Congratulations to our tennis players in yesterday's Cahill Cup, job well done. They came second. (See 

picture) 

 

Assembly 
Because of Swimming, there will be no assembly over the next two weeks. 

 

Newsletter Next week. 
Next week the newsletter will be distributed on Wednesday. Any articles for the newsletter need to be 

submitted before 11am on Wednesday.  

 

Prayers 
We pray for anyone in our community who needs our prayers.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Leo Jones 

 

 

Classroom News - Term 4, Week 6 
 

Cahill Cup 
Well done to Wil, Tom, Lara-Rae, Katie, Hugh Murph and Caleb who represented the school in tennis at the 

Cahill Cup.  

 

Swimming 
The grade F - 3 students will start their swimming lessons next week. A permission note went home earlier 

in the week about this. The children will be eating their lunch earlier than usual, so please ensure that they 

have their lunch at school with them.  

Reminders: Bring their swimming bag (plastic bag) with bathers, a towel and thongs with them, as it is so 

much easier to put thongs on when your feet are wet. Also, please let the teacher know if your child will be 

collected from the pool, so that we can ensure that they take their bags with them as well.  

 

Have a great week everyone! 

Liz, Bridgette, Gen, Megan, Sam D, Sam G, Sue, Chris & Tim. 

 



TAôs Meetings 
We will not be having Teacher Advisory Meetings this term. Goals for the students in F-4 have been sent 

home. Bridgette will set goals for the 5/6 students and send home their goals, when she returns. If you 

would like to meet with your childôs teacher before the year ends, then please feel free to make an 

appointment with them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 

19th Breakfast for the students.  

19th-23rd Swimming for F-3 

23rd. Woolworths Cricket Blast finals in Shepparton for the 5/6 

team. 

26th Breakfast for the students. 

26th - 30th Swimming for 4-6 

 

December 
3rd Pupil Free Day- 2019 planning. 

11th Orientation Day 

12th Whole School Excursion to Melb Museum. 

19th End of year celebration. Mass and graduation.  
20th Last day students. 

   21st Last day staff. 

 

 

 

    

Well done 

Abdulla on 

receiving his 

Premier reading 

challenge award.  

Welcome back. 

 

            

 

 

Reminders for next week. 

¶ F/1/2/3 swimming each day this coming week. 

¶ No assembly this Monday. 

 



 Date: Monday, the 12th   
   of November                                             
         
                  F/1/2 

       Presented To:      
                                                                                                                                Oliver Young 

For the confident 
approach that he 
has shown when 
working with 
fractions. Well 
done! 
Presented To: 
Marion Sellars 

For the wonderful 
effort that she has 
put into her 
reading throughout 
the year and for 
the terrific results 
that she is 
achieving. Well 
done! 
Grade 3/4 

Presented To: Eoin 
Murphy 

For his 
participation and 
respect during our 
lesson about 
Remembrance 
Day. Well done.                                                               
     

 

 

 Scarlett Kliemt 
   

  
 

 

 

Principal's Award 
Presented To:  The 
year 5/6 class. For 
following the agreed 
way we use our 
laptops at school 
and home. 
 
 
 

 



Catholic Identity Report ς by Liz Tang, REC.  

 

What makes us Catholic?   
 

Catholics are a community. A body made up of many different 

people, united by a common bond of love. One of the best ways 

to describe the Catholic Church is that it is like a family. At its 

heart, the Church is a community of people travelling together 

through life. Like every human family, we have our ups and 

downs, our good times and bad. We have a heritage from which 

our values and behaviour codes have come. We cooperate 

through a variety of roles and functions. We have special times 

of celebration, as well as the mundane activities of day to day 

life. What is different about this family-like bond, is that it is not 

based on race or blood, but on a spiritual bond of faith.  

Catholics believe in a God who is love, a God who has created us out of love, and who envelops each 

moment of our existence.   

Jesus said... 'This is my commandment: love one another as I have loved you. There is no greater love 

than this, to give one's life for his friends.' (John 15:12-13) 

A person is brought into full communion with the Catholic 

Church through reception of the three sacraments of Christian 

initiationðbaptism, confirmation, and the holy Eucharist. 

(Catholic Australia)  

 

Our Catholic Identity focus for the coming week is: to focus on being a Catholic School.  

 

We are a Catholic School and are very proud of it. We constantly work on being kind, 

respectful and just to each other and to the environment. Let us be proud of our school and share our pride with others in the 

community.  

CHILDRENõS CHATTER MATTERS  

Ten activities will be provided during term 4 focusing on pragmatic language skills.  
Pragmatics refers to the social use of language and includes what we say, how we say 
it, our body language and whether it is appropriate to the situation. We can 
communicate so much by the way we say something. See if you and your child can say 
the follow ing sentence in different ways to change the underlying meaning: ñOh, 
youôve had a haircut ò. You can sound surprised, amused, jealous etc. by putting the 
emphasis on different words and using different intonation.  

Breakfast Program ς Monday 19th and Monday 26th November 

There will be breakfast offered to students and parents for the next 2 Monday mornings from 8.30-8.45 

in the hall. 

There will be sausages, eggs and bacon on Monday 19th, and toast fruit and fruit juice on Monday 26th. 

There is no cost and parents are welcome to attend. If you have any questions, please contact Tim on 

0429348500 or the school. 


